
> Application ref. 2014/2367/P 
> For the attention of: Ben Le Mare 

> I w i t h  to register an objection to the proposed change of  use from office to residential e cl 
at Linton House, 39 - 51 Highgate Road, N W 5  1RT. 

> This office provides employment  spaces for  local businesses that employ  local people. It should 
therefore be retained as office space, for the benefit of  the local community. 

> Yours sincerely, 

> Sarah Osborn 


